
St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stephen Jean Paul Victor OSM 

Presbytery Phone: 6209 6185 
 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
Phone: Mobile: 0456 581 200 

Email: Woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am & 6:00pm 

 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:35am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:45pm 

 

Monthly Adoration 
Last Friday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(25th March 2022) 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

 
 

Day with Mary— 19th March 2022 
 
 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 

 

Safeguarding Officers 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Francis Deary—0407420970 

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 14 MAR — 18 MAR 

NEXT WEEKEND, 19 MAR—20 MAR 

Second Sunday of Lent 
14 

Year C—12th / 13th March 2022 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stephen would also love to meet you, so please            
introduce yourself after Mass.  You are welcome to visit    
us at the office on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 
9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 14th No Mass 

Friendship Group: 11:00am—2:00pm                
Afternoon Tea, Cards and Carpet Bowls. 

Tuesday 15th Mass 9:0am  

Wednesday 16th Mass 9:00am 

 

Adoration: 9:30am to 3:45pm. 

Thursday 17th Mass: 9:00am—St Patrick 

Friday 18th Mass: 9:00am 
Stations of the Cross: 6:00pm 

THIS WEEKEND, 12 MAR—13 MAR 

Saturday 12th March 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Mary Walton 
 

Acolyte: 
Tom Beggan 
 

Readers: 
Jim Di Carlo, Siobhan Galos 
 

Special Ministers: 
Doreen Lopez,                                
Ray Lopez 

Sunday 13th March 8:00am 

Usher: 
Fran Fabiszak 
 

Acolyte: 
David Lam 
 

Readers: 
Agatha & Bill Almeida 
 

Special Ministers: 
Keith Perreau, Lynn Dunn 
 

Sunday 13th March 9:30am 

Usher: 
Denise Emerson 
 

Acolyte: 
Luke Finlay 
 

Readers: 
Wally Galos, Rijimol Mathews 
 

Special Ministers: 
Annette Campbell,                       
Rebecca Finlay 
 
Sunday 13th March 6:00pm 

Acolyte 
Francis Deary 
 

Readers: 

Lara Shur 
 

Special Ministers: 
TBA 
 

 
Cleaning 12th March 

Guy & Edwige Crouche,                 
Mario & Christine Lewis,              
Grethel Fonceca 
 

Counting—13th March 
Annita Summers, Dianne Tucker, 

Saturday 19th March 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Annita Summers 
 

Acolyte: 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Readers: 
Joe Tuson, Robyn Hatchett 
 

Special Ministers: 
Jim Di Carlo,                           
Rosemary Buczkowski 

Sunday 20th March 8:00am 

Usher: 
Harvey Green 
 

Acolyte: 
Cris Condo 
 

Readers: 
Annette & Phil Richardson 
 

Special Ministers: 
Grethel Fonceca, Sandra Pinto 

Sunday 20th March 9:30am 

Usher: 
Maree Brennen 
 

Acolyte: 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Readers: 
Erwin & Rainer Bauernschmitt 
 

Special Ministers: 
Flora Joanilho,                             
Killian O’Reilly 
 

Sunday 20th March 6:00pm 

Acolyte: 
Steve Gelle 
 

Readers: 

Tom Beggan 
 

Special Ministers: 
TBA 
 

Cleaning 19th March 
Renae Davis, Emma Miller,       
Denyse Coutts, Alice Thomas 

 
Counting 20th March 
Rosemarie Cooper, Jennie Jago, 
Ian De Nazareth 

Dear Parishioners, we are still experiencing some network 
problems and are unable to stream the online Saturday 
Mass.  Thank you for your patience. 

PROJECT COMPASSION                                       

2ND SUNDAY OF LENT  

Francis Deary will talk about Project           
Compassion after each Mass this             
weekend.  Thank you. 
 

Biru 30, lives in a rural village in Jharkand 
State in India’s east. He lost mobility in one of his legs, 
after contracting polio as a child, which makes it difficult 
for him to walk. With your generous support, Biru was 
able to access an entrepreneurship and livelihoods     
development program, run by Caritas Australia’s partner, 
Caritas India. He gained the skills, support and           
encouragement he needed to establish his own bicycle 
repair business. Now, Biru is able to provide a good life 
for his family – and an essential service to his community. 
He has discovered a sense of pride, confidence and hope 
which has inspired others living with a disability and 
paved the way For All Future Generations. 
You can help people like Biru continue to thrive by     
making a  donation through Project Compassion   
boxes and envelopes, by phoning 1800 024 413  

or visiting www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion. 

26 March - DAY OF THE UNBORN CHILD MASS 
 

You are invited to celebrate the gift of life by attending 
the Feast of the Annunciation Mass at St Mary’s     
Cathedral on Saturday 26 March at 10am.  
This Mass will incorporate The International Day of 
The Unborn Child (established by Saint John Paul II to 
coincide specifically with this beautiful Feast day) and 
will include a special memorial procession. You will 
have the opportunity to place a flower at the foot of 
the Altar in honour of all unborn children or specifically 
in remembrance of your own child/ren who died prior 
to birth.  
Please stay for morning tea after Mass in the function 
room downstairs.  
Further Info: Carmel or Lisette on 08 9328 2929 or 
via lisette@pregnancyassistance.org.au. 

Dear Parishioners, please note that due to the network   
issues, our landline phone 94096291 is not working.  Would 
you please call us/leave messages only on our mobile      
0456 581 200. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
Thank you. 

SAFEGUARDING INDUCTION                                           

FOR ALL CHURCH WORKERS - ONLINE  

We encourage ALL church workers (volunteers or 

paid) to attend an online safeguarding induction. 

A church worker is anyone in the parish in any role 

– paid or voluntary. The session will cover the           

Safeguarding Policies and Procedures, the         

importance of Safeguarding in the parish and the 

role of the Parish Safeguarding Officer.                          

To register please visit: 

www.safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au              

Or phone 9221 7762. 

Safeguarding Induction sessions for church             

workers are now available via ZOOM with the limit 

of 25 people per session. Link to ZOOM meeting 

will be provided closer to the date. 

There are 8 sessions available until June 2022 : 

• Wednesday, 09 March 2022 – 10am 

• Wednesday, 23 March 2022 – 7 pm 

• Wednesday 13 April 2022 – 10 am 

• Friday 06 May 2022 – 10 am 

• Tuesday, 17 May 2022 – 1 pm 

• Friday 03 June 2022 – 10 am 

• Tuesday, 14 June 2022 – 7 pm 

• Thursday, 30 June 2022 – 1 pm 

A DAY WITH MARY—19 MARCH 2022 

“Jesus wishes to make use of you to make me known and loved. Jesus wishes to establish in the 

world devotion to my Immaculate Heart.  I promise salvation to those who embrace it, and those 

souls will be loved by God like  flowers placed  by me to adorn His throne”.  Our Lady to Lucia,           

13 July 1917 

A Day With Mary (“DWM”) is an open day of prayer and devotion held in a Catholic Church or shrine. It emphasizes     

worship of the Blessed Sacrament and devotion to Our Lady.  

Our parish holds a DWM on the 3
rd

 Saturday of each month from 9.30am to 1.30pm and it includes the Crowning of Our 
Lady, Rosary, Litany, Mass, Adoration, Talk on Devotion to Our Lady, Divine Mercy Chaplet, Anointing of the Sick and 
Benediction, and a period of fellowship and refreshments. The Sacrament of Reconciliation is also available. 

You are welcome to join our next DWM on 19 March 2022 for the whole event or for just part of it.. 

http://www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au
http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion
mailto:lisette@pregnancyassistance.org.au

